
OAK RIDGE POSTDOCTORAL ASSOCIATION

RESEARCH SYMPOSIUM 
13TH ANNUAL 

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS

What is the event?
 

The symposium highlights research from ORNL postdocs enabling them to network with the broader 
ORNL community and explore potential collaborations. Attendance is open to all interested ORNL staff 

and students, and postdocs are welcome to invite their leaders and colleagues.

What do I need to do?
 

Presentations and posters both require submission of an abstract. Now through MAY 23,
submit your abstract (200-word limit), at: researchsymposium.ornl.gov.

When/Where will I present my research?
 

The 13TH ORPA Research Symposium will be held on July 17–18, 2025, in the Tennessee Rooms 
in Building 5200 (second level). Schedule coming soon at researchsymposium.ornl.gov.

Have other questions?
 

Check researchsymposium.ornl.gov or email ORPEX@ornl.gov.
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